
HOMESTEAD FOR HOPE FINISHED 

CHOOSE LIFE PROGRAM BEGINS! 
So much gratitude and joy accompanied the opening of the Homestead for Hope on September 

24, 2018. The final touches were put on the stone house just hours before our first residents 

arrived.  

Two young women have been working hard to break free from the issues that were holding 

them captive.  Our daily schedule is very structured.  It includes rising early for breakfast, 

chores, and daily devotions, followed by a time of worship and Bible teaching.  Our focus for 

the first portion of the program is our Identity in Christ, as well as our Freedom Session 

program.  We travel to Estevan for counselling during the week and the occasional outing to 

Second Chance Thrift Store.  There is time during the day for some form of fitness, homework, 

reading, journaling, and learning new skills such as cooking, crocheting, and braiding.  

The girls would like to say “Thank You” to our supporters for the opportunity to heal, 

experience freedom, and become all God created them to be!  

If you know a young woman who would benefit from our program, we are accepting 

applications for January, 2019.  For more information visit www.chooselifeministry.ca 


